
 

Board Changes 

 
Moho Resources Limited (“the Company”) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mr Michael Pereira as a Non-Executive Director of the 
Company to replace Mr Shane Sadleir who has resigned, effective 
immediately.  
 
Mr Pereira is an experienced executive with over 19 years’ experience in 
the Banking and Financial Industry having held senior advisory positions 
at Citibank Australia and ABN AMRO. He has extensive experience 
working with ASX listed businesses on strategic planning, capital raising, 
M&A, and evaluating investment lending structures. 
 
The Board would like to thank Mr Shane Sadleir for his significant 
contribution to the Company, initially as a founding Director of the 
Company and then Managing Director during which time the Company 
successfully listed on the ASX. The Board wish him well in his future 
endeavours. 
 
The Board of Directors of Moho Resources Limited authorised this 
announcement to be given to ASX. 
 
 
Ralph Winter 
Managing Director 
Moho Resources Limited 
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